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  KETTLE FALLS WA  99141 

 

Greetings, 

Summer is finally here and the days are rapidly getting warmer. The fishing is picking up as the water temperatures are 

rising, but the word is things are still behind schedule and cool.  The AOY Curcuit is nearly at a close, with the 7th and final 

tournament happening July 22nd down in Boardman Oregon.  

 

The Governor’s Cup Tournament took place last weekend and was a great success. Thank you to all of you who worked so 

hard to make this event happen. A special thanks to Marvin for being our fearless leader, to Dee Unzeitig and her team 

for a great Calcutta Auction and Dollar Raffle, and to the Legion for their Color Guard on Saturday morning. Below is a 

list of all the winners of the weekend and pictures will soon be available on the website. 

 

1st -Don Ghramm & Craig Bircher   1st Big Fish Day1 -Brett & Dave Mckern 

2nd -Brett & Dave McKern    2nd Big Fish Day1 -Ken House & Phil Adams 

3rd -Ken House & Phil Adams    3rd Big Fish Day 1 -Don Ghramm & Craig Bircher 

4th -Rick Sutherland & Tom Morrow 

5th -Greg & Josh Loper       1st Big Fish Day2 -James Mareth & Scott Renz 

6th -Greg & Ronald Jablonski    2nd Big Fish Day2 -Bruce & Dennis Morgan 

7th -Bruce & Dennis Morgan    3rd Big Fish Day2 -Greg & Ronald Jablonski 

8th -Mike Cook & Michael Potestio 

9th -Ken Priddy & Jason Bauer    1st Youth -Cooper Kenefsky 

10th -Derek Baher & Tavis Edwards   2nd Youth -James Richart 

 

Even though we have just finished up our Governor’s cup, we will soon begin preparing for next years. To try to space the 

Angler of the Year tournaments out more, the board has agreed to change the date of next year’s tournament to July 8th-

9th. This change is expected to bring in more boats as well as improve the fishing for the anglers. 

 
Tuesday Night League, brought to you by TJ’s Tavern, will be 

starting July 19th and ending September 17th with a combined 

Saturday tournament with the Fred & Ethel Tournament. The 

league fees are $50, youth under 18 are free. Fishing is on every 

Tuesday during the hours of 6am-12pm for the morning flight and 

3pm-9pm for the afternoon flight. These times are adjusted as 

daylight changes. Weigh-in happens at the Kettle Falls boat 

launch and your Fish limit is 4 with no size restriction. More than 

one angler can fish from a boat, but that boat’s total catch will 

count for all anglers in the boat. The league runs 10 weeks, and 

the final score is the angler’s best 4 weigh-ins, with payouts for 

Big Fish and Big String each week as well. These are paid at the 

season end gathering. Sign-up sheets are included with this letter. 

Contact Don Ghramm at (509) 680-1650 for more information.  

                                                                                                                 

Upcoming Events: 

• 2nd Tuesday of Every Month ----Board Meet 

@ 6pm; Member Meet @ 7pm 

• Jul 19 ------Tues Night League Starts 

• Jul 16 ------Fish-out/Tri-tip BBQ 7am & 2pm 

• Aug 13 ------Fish-out/Fish fry 7am & 2pm 

• Sep 17 -------End of Tues Night League 

• Sep 17 ------Fred & Ethel Tournament 

• Sep 24 ------Ball & Chain Tournament 

• Oct 16 ------Gov. Cup Appreciation 5pm  

• Dec 11 ------Christmas Dinner @ 2pm 

 

 


